PURDU

ERSITY SCHOOL OF MECHANICAL ENGINEERING
September 23, 2009

To Whom It May Concern,

| am pleased to write this letter to recommend Shore Western to future dients. | have been
working with Shore Western for about 13 years. My first interaction with this company was for
the construction of my shake table facility in 1937, which was very successful. | purchased the
hydraulic system from Shore Western for the table and found them easy to work with and very
knowledgeable if there were gquestions about the system. Over the years they have continued
to be supportive. | would be pleased to work with them again in the future.

Sincerely vours,

Sk P

Shirley Dyke



